
 

1) Our President, Dato’ Ambiga Sreenevasan spent some fun filled time with the children 

getting to know them better, their ambitions and the challenges they were facing.  Children 

introduced themselves and excitedly talked about their ambitions.  The session ended with 

dances and singing of songs.  Present in the session were our Vice President, Dato V L Kandan, 

Ms Deva Kunjari, Mr G Rajasingam and some guests. They were then treated to a sumptuous 

lunch sponsored by the President.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



2) Our President, Dato’ Ambiga Sreenevasan, attended a luncheon hosted by Mr P 

Krishnamoorthy, a long standing member of PLS.  After which, a meeting was held by INSaF 

& CSA members to meet the President.  Dr Amir Farid chaired the meeting and shared the 

vison and mission of INSaF as well as the activities they do. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

4) Our Vice President, Dato V L Kandan, decided to spend his birthday with the children and 

staff of PLS, much to the excitement of the children.   

At the same time, as introduced by our President, Dato Ambiga Sreenevasan, birthdays of 

children were celebrated too at the same time.  The children were thrilled to cut the birthday 

cakes and had vegetarian pizza, cakes and murukku for tea time sponsored by Dato Kandan.  

Dato Kandan was joined by his daughter, grand-daughter and Dato Ambiga. 

For those who would like to sponsor monthly birthday cakes for the children, you may call 03-

77851087/03-77829391 and speak to Ms Usah Rani. 

      


